
 

April 28, 2021 
 
The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 
Chairwoman 
Committee on Appropriations 
H-307 The Capitol 
Washington, D.C. 20515 

The Honorable Kay Granger 
Ranking Member 
Committee on Appropriations 
1036 Longworth House Office Building 
Washington, D.C. 20515 

 
Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger, 
 
I am requesting funding for Utah State University’s Institute for Land, Water, and Air in fiscal 
year 2022. 
 
The entity to receive funding for this project is Utah State University, located at 5200 Old Main 
Hill, Logan, Utah 84322. 
 
Funding would be used for the creation of the Institute for Land, Water, and Air. The Institute 
will provide policymakers with timely and actionable, peer-reviewed research, data, and 
analysis. This would help land managers craft sound policies related to forestry, wildland fire 
management, climate, watershed, and associated natural resource activities. 
 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Blake Moore 
Member of Congress 


